
 

  

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HONOURABLE RAYMOND CHO 
ONTARIO’S MINISTER FOR SENIORS AND ACCESSIBILITY 

 

In Appreciation of the North York Seniors Centre 
 
As Minister for Seniors and Accessibility, I extend my sincere appreciation to the North 
York Seniors Centre for hosting our Seniors Strategy consultation on June 24, 2019. 
 
Our government has the highest regard for seniors and their families, and we are 
delivering on our commitment to develop a government-wide strategy to support 
Ontario’s aging population, while growing jobs and the economy. 
 
The feedback we receive will be used to help inform our government’s Seniors Strategy, 

including the input provided at the consultation you hosted. Our new strategy will help 

improve the lives of seniors and provide the supports and resources they need to: 

o Age at home and in communities; 

o Remain healthy, active and socially engaged; 

o Stay safe and secure, and 

o Participate in the labour market and economy. 

Your commitment to delivering programs for seniors that promote health and well-being 

made your centre an ideal location to host our participants - because everyone should 

be able to age strong, in an Ontario that is open to all. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to hold our consultation at your centre, and for the 
tremendous logistical and onsite support you provided. We truly appreciate your hard 
work and collaboration with our Ministry staff to help make this day a success.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Hon. Raymond Cho 

Minister 


